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Dear Senate Committee 

As a rural resident and having grown up where hunting dogs were run relentlessly, I 

ask you to oppose legislation that seeks to permit use of dogs in cougar hunts. 

Common sense tells us hunting dogs do not discern county or private property lines 

or restrain from harassing other wildlife, livestock or domestic animals. 

Thank you! 


